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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  Janet Binns 

From:  Rob Zuber    

Subject: King Coal Mine, Hydrology review for TR-29  

Date:  June 1, 2020 

 

I read Tom Bird’s letter from this morning.  He addressed my adequacy items, and I have no more issues 

related to the submittal for TR-29 by GCC Energy. 

Call or email with questions or comments.  
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